BEAUCATCHER HOUSE FOR FEBRUARY, 2015

WE ARE TOWING - NOTIFY YOUR VISITORS

5:30 - February 26th - Board meeting in the office - any questions for community time please get them to Sandra by the 20th

If you rent a locker please get your yearly fee to Sandra in the office \$250 for the smaller/\$350 for the larger

Please send proof of insurance to Sandra - \$100,000 minimum

NEW OFFICERS

President - Sue Cobb

Vice-president - Martha Howard

Treasurer - Harriett Myers

Secretary - Carol Davis

At large - Joe Vinzant, Zia Terhune, Melissa Fleig

Sandra Carlton's email - scarlton@mycmg.com

Cedar's phone number - 877-252-3327

Office phone number - 253-2348